
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kristine Black <kristinecblack@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 6:21 PM 
To: Mail Box <Mail@scugog.ca> 
Subject: Objection to new Castle Harbour development  
 
Hi there, I wish to formally share an objection to the proposed neighbourhood to be 
developed on our Scugog wetlands by Castle Harbour of about 600-650 units. The fact 
that this proposal has gotten as far as it has is quite disturbing. 
 
We have to protect our land and not disrupt our already fragile land. 
 
Please share with those involved in this project. 
 
Thank you - a very concerned resident of Port Perry, 
 
Kristine 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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